
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ORDINANCE 2023-11, 

WHICH REPEALS AND REPLACES CHAPTER 52 OF THE DECATUR CODE OF 

ORDINANCES OF 2015, AS SUPPLEMENTED, IN ITS ENTIRETY, REGARDING 

STORMWATER REGULATIONS 

 

 You are hereby notified that the City of Decatur will conduct a public hearing on Ordinance 

No. 2023-11 on August 1, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers at City Hall, 172 N. 2nd Street, 

Decatur, Indiana.  Ordinance 2023-11 repeals and replaces Chapter 52 of the City of Decatur Code 

of Ordinances, as supplemented, in its entirety, regarding Stormwater Regulations, and was 

introduced at a meeting of the Common Council held on July 5, 2023.  The purpose of this public 

hearing is to receive comments from citizens regarding stormwater regulations.  A copy of the 

Ordinance is on file at Decatur City Hall in the Clerk-Treasurer’s office and is available for 

inspection at 172 N. 2nd Street.  The public is invited to attend and comment upon the proposed 

Ordinance.  Following the conclusion of the public hearing, Council may take final action to adopt 

Ordinance 2023-11.  

  

        City of Decatur, Indiana  

        Phyllis J. Whitright, Clerk-Treasurer 

         

  

Dated this 10th day of July, 2023 
 
 


